
Chapel Chat 
The weekly news from Chapel St Leonards Primary School 

 Issue 83     Circulation:  159    Date: Friday 10th July  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We now finalising our plans for the 

return of the whole school in 

September. There will be some changes to the start 

and end times of the school day for some year groups 

but there will be no more than 10 minutes between 

these times. It is important as you can imagine we 

control the number of adults on the school site. 

I will putting all of the arrangements and changes in a 

letter which will be sent out next week. We will send 

paper copies, add to the website and send via 

MarvellousMe! 

Graham Almond - Headteacher 

Free School Meals 

We want to make sure as many eligible pupils as 

possible are claiming their free school meals, and we 

want to make it as easy as possible for parents.  

Free school meals offer a healthy, wide selection of 

options for your child at lunch time and can save 

families approximately £460 per year. If your child is 

in Reception, Year 1 or Year 2 and already has school 

meals, check to see if your child will continue to 

receive free school meals when they are older by 

applying.  

If you are unsure as to whether your child is eligible 

then you should apply anyway- this way you can 

ensure that your child is not missing out!   

The link to access the online portal is here:   

https://www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/school-pupil-

support/apply-free-school-meals  

This is also the only way in which we can arrange for 

the school meal vouchers to be provided during the 

Summer holidays.  

School Website 

Visiting the school website is the best way to ensure 

you know exactly what is happening in school.  

www.chapelstleonards.eschools.co.uk 

The final week of Home learning for next week is 

Week 14.  

Work Packs 

We have put together some paper based work packs 

for Year 1 to 5 and children who are not currently in 

school (those children in school will be given theirs). 

They are on the railings at the front of the school. 

Each pack is named and the packs are organised in 

year groups. If you haven't already - please come to 

collect your child’s pack.  

School Uniform 

All of the details you need to know for 

buying school uniform are on our school 

website under the ‘Parents’ tab or 

follow the QR code on your Smart 

Phone. There are some guidance documents so you 

know the arrangements for buying uniform.  

Transition - September 2020 

The teachers are currently putting some information 

together for their new classes. Normally we would 

have held a ‘move up’ session with the children and 

their new teachers but this will not be possible this 

year. We will send out the transition information to 

each year group before the end of term. As we are a 

relatively small school and have a settled team of 

staff (all of the teachers have stayed in the same year 

group from this school year to next) the children will 

recognise their new teacher and will get to know 

more about them and their routines in the transition 

pack. There will also be lots of time in September 

spent for everyone ‘to get to know each other’. 
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